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WYKPSA     CIRCULAR 

 
WYKPSA will organize a workshop on job 
interviewing skills and CV preparation in August or 
September 2013. The workshop will cover the dos and 
don'ts at job interviews, sample interview questions 
and the key elements in a CV. There will also be a 
mock interview presentation. Small group mock 
interviews will also be arranged for the participants. 
For those who are interested to sign up, please, on or 
before 15 August 2013, send the following by email to 
wykpsasmc@gmail.com: 
 
1.  your CVs 
2.  preferred date of the workshop  
3.  contact details 
 
WYKPSA will try to organize the workshop on such 
date which is most preferred by the participating 
alumni. 
 
The workshop will be run by Frederick Hui (96) and 
Kenneth Ho (09), the Excos of WYKPSA. Frederick 
attended universities in Toronto, London and Hong 
Kong. Frederick is currently a senior lawyer in an 
international law firm. He is involved in the graduate 
recruitment process at his firm. Over the years, he has 
met over 100 candidates seeking for 

Workshop on Job Interview Skills & CV Preparation 

internship/traineeship positions in his firm and has also 
provided advice on job interviewing skills and CV 
preparation to various Wahyanites in the past. Kenneth 
is studying Politics & Public Administration and 
English Studies at The University of Hong Kong. He is 
currently the Chairperson of the Student Members' 
Committee and is actively involved in assisting 
students and graduates searching for jobs. He has 
helped over 100 graduates in internship matching in the 
past years. 

Grateful to meet Father Naylor at Graduation Dinner. 
Father Naylor said, “Raymond, you need to do some 
sports. Obviously, Father Naylor is still absolutely 
smart. 
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Interview of new teachers: Mr. Chan Ka Lok in the 
SHIELD 1991 – 1992. 

On 20 July 2013, the School has organized a talk on 
overseas study. WYKPSA has arranged alumni with 
overseas study experiences to go back to campus to 
share their experiences with the current students and 
their parents 

Father Mallin S.J. 100th Birthday Celebration 
 
We are pleased to inform you that on 13 September 2013, 
Father Joseph Mallin will become 100 years old. On this 
joyous day, the Wah Yan Community will organize a 
birthday party for him, details of which are as follows: 
 
Date: 13 September 2013 (Friday) 
Time: 6:00 pm (Reception), 7:00 pm (Dinner) 
Venue: Metropol Restaurant (名都酒樓 ), Admiralty, 
Hong Kong 
Price: HK$500 per person 
 
Father Mallin has taught in WYK in the 1960s.  
 
The invitation letter and the enrollment form are available 
for download at http://www.wykpsa.org.hk/wp-
content/uploads/2013/07/Birthday-party-of-Father-
Mallin.pdf  
 
For those who are interested, please fill in the enrollment 
form together with the cheque and return to the address as 
set out therein.  
 
For any enquiries, please contact Raymond Siu by phone 
at 9208 8374 or by email at wahyanpsa@gmail.com 
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 

What's next? 
 
Wine Dinner – A Night of French Wine 
WYKPSA is going to organize a Wine Dinner, 
details of which are as follows: 
 
Date:       21 September 2013 (Saturday) 
Time:      7:30 p.m. 
Venue:    The Bauhinia Suite,  
                Yau Yat Tsuen Garden Club 
Enquiry:  6422 1698 Ken Law Ka Kin (’08)   
                9493 0643 Benny Poon (’04) 
Other details will announced in due course. 
  
Birthday Party for Father Naylor 
WYKPSA is going to organize a birthday party 
for Father Naylor on 5 October 2013 at School 
Hall. The party will be in the form of a lunch 
buffet. Details will be announced in due course.  
 
Elementary Photography Workshop 
WYKPSA is going to organize an elementary 
photography workshop on 16 November 2013 in 
Tsim Sha Tsui. Details will be announced in due 
course. 
 


